
10. HALSWELL PONY CLUB - SURRENDER OF LEASE

The Board considered a report by the Parks and Waterways Area Advocate, seeking approval to
accept an application from the Halswell Pony Club to surrender the club’s existing lease over part of
Halswell Domain, on which it has a clubroom facility and jumps.

On 22 August 2002 the Council approved an application from the Canterbury Agricultural and Pastoral
Association to sublease some of their existing leased area to the Pony Club to relocate on to
Canterbury Park; hence this application from the club to surrender its domain leased land.

The Board resolved to approve the application by the Halswell Pony Club to surrender its lease on the
domain.

The Board also decided to acknowledge the club’s long association with the local Halswell community,
and expressed the hope that the club would continue its worthwhile contribution to the community on
the new site.


